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6 TAY HOTEL DRAFT DEVELOPMENT BRIEF (AN329-2006) 
 
Reference is made to Report 474-2006 of the minute of meeting of this Committee of 14th August 
2006, where it was agreed that a draft Development Brief for the Tay Hotel be issued for public 
consultation. 
 
It was stated that the outcomes of the consultations be reported to the September Committee.  As a 
result of a four week consultation period, ending on 6th October 2006, in order to take into account the 
consultations received, the findings will be present ed to the Planning and Transportation Committee 
on 13th November 2006 
 
The Committee is asked to note the above. 
 


